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Dear Sir/Madam 
Please maintain and expand electronic assisted voting. I enjoyed the independence of voting using the 
electronic assisted voting computer system. I was able to slowly vote below the line for the senate. The trial 
run before the actual vote was funny as fruit candidates were contesting the seat of fruit/vegetable. The 
system was very simple to use with clear instructions. my vote was printed off as a barcode and was placed in 
the box. I hope you can continue electronic assisted voting with the same machine as in a monitor connected 
to a telephone keypad and a printer, so that I and others could make an independent, secret and verifiable 
vote. I hope you could expand the number of electronic assisted voting booths so that travel time in getting to 
the voting booth be reduced as well as increasing the take up numbers.  
Thanks  
Matthew Gee Kwun Chan 
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